
The Alumni Association expressed their support to teachers on Teachers’ Day 

The Chairperson of the Alumni Association and the committee members visited the 

school on Teachers’ Day on 10 September 2015. They showed their support to 

teachers by sending them gifts and expressing their gratitude.   

 

 

 

        


